Lena Bonner
E

From: Commissioner Wayne Guilfoyle
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:25 AM
To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Finance committee agenda

Discuss a workforce study to right size the Government in preparation of the budget shortfall coming in 2024 when the
AFP money is exhausted.

Thank you Wayne G.
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